
UPDATE: WATER SKI SLALOM REJECTED BY BOARD 

HOA Board Mtg: June 22, 2023 

During the June Lake Ramsey HOA Board Meeting the proposal to 

install a Water Ski Slalom Course along the shoreline of Phase 5 

was once again on the agenda.  Board President, Bruce Sofge sent 

notice of this agenda item to residents via email on June 21, just 

one day before the meeting.  It said,  

“Slalom course.  The BOD will be voting on a motion for a trial 

evaluation period from sometime after the Independence Day 

holiday thru the August 24 BOD meeting.  There are several 

unknowns regarding a slalom course and its impacts. Thus the 

limited trial run.  At this time, we will limit discussion to 

the pros and cons of having a trial only.  If the trial is 

approved, then we can all comment on our observations of the 

impacts at the August meeting. 

The homeowner who said he would sponsor it, pay for it, and 

install it, Roman Williams, was not in attendance, and although 

Board president, Bruce Sofge, tried diligently to convince all in 

attendance to grant at least a trial run, he could not even get his 

motion seconded.   

Therefore, this proposal has been removed from consideration.  

Your Lake Ramsey Neighbor, 

Elizabeth Schallenberg 

LakeLife4Us@bellsouth.net 
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